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Wednesday 20th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

To support and enrich the children’s humanities topic of oceans this term, we are excited to be offering a 

trip for Year 5 to The Deep in Hull. The Deep is a renowned aquarium and conservation centre dedicated to 

marine life. The children will get full access to the aquarium and will be given a workshop on the effects of 

plastics on the oceans and marine life. We would therefore like to take the children in Year 5 to visit The 

Deep in Hull on the 5th February 2024. The total cost of the trip will be no more than £22.26 per child and 

we are asking for a voluntary contribution to meet the costs.  We do understand that you may be unable to 

contribute at this time; we also recognise that you may wish to contribute an amount lower than the cost; 

please indicate whatever contribution you can afford on the link below.  

Unfortunately, we have a limited budget to support each year group with trips, visitors and experiences 

and so we are asking for your expression of interest in this trip to see if it is financially viable to go ahead 

before we book the trip and confirm that it can happen. Please can you complete the link below and select 

one of the following options. Please indicate whether you would like your child to experience this trip or 

not. If you tick that you would like them to experience this trip, then please indicate whether you could 

support with a voluntary contribution or not. All responses will be treated in confidence. If the responses 

indicate that the trip is viable, we will go ahead and book a date. If insufficient voluntary contributions are 

indicated and the trip is not financially viable then unfortunately, we will not be able to offer this trip. We 

ask that the link is completed by Friday 5th January at the latest but would very much appreciate a 

response before the end of term as we don’t want to miss out on a booking if the trip should prove viable.  

https://forms.office.com/e/PJMa1GciXF 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Gray, Mr Whitehead Mr Wilson. 
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